
Statement of Reasons Main Road Galgate 30mph Extension 

 

The proposals are being pursued as part of a s278 Agreement under the 

Highways Act 1980 as part of a new development which will introduce further 

traffic movements. 

 

A new access is to be constructed onto Main Road Galgate.  In order to reduce the 

speed of vehicles approaching the new junction the 30mph speed limit location 

requires relocating northwards. 

The purpose of this proposed order is to reduce the 50mph speed limit along Main 

Road reverting the section of road around the new access to 30mph by virtue of 

street lighting. 

 
These proposals are being funded by Section s278 monies deposited by the 

developer and linked to the adjacent housing development. 


